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On August 4, 2010, the governor-general-in-council published amendments to the Immigration 
and Refugee Protection Regulations, which will adversely affect many temporary foreign 
workers. As these amendments will become effective as of April 1, 2011, a brief overview of 
these amendments is provided.


